
 

 

Brossard, February 24, 2025 
 
 

WORK SCHEDULED TO START IN APRIL 
New multipurpose path between the Samuel De 
Champlain Bridge and the T Sector in Brossard 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The City of Brossard and The Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated (JCCBI) 
wish to inform you of the construction of a new multipurpose path linking the Samuel De 
Champlain Bridge and the Route verte over the coming months. Work is scheduled to start in 
April 2025. 
 
The aim of this project is to connect the multipurpose path on the Samuel De Champlain Bridge 
with the Route verte, which runs through part of the city of Brossard. This new path will run along 
Avenue Tisserand, providing a new access to the island of Montreal by active transport, avoiding 
a 3 km detour, to access the bridge via Boulevard de Rome. 
 
Overview of JCCBI work schedule* 
March Contractor mobilization at Parc de la Terre 

Daytime work with moderate noise levels (delivery and installation of fencing 
by truck).  

April to June Installation of pile caissons in the area of the Hwy. 10 East ramp to Hwy. 132 
and the access to Hwy. 10 East from Hwy. 132 
Daytime work with the possibility of high noise levels and vibrations during 
pile driving. 

May to June Landscaping at Parc de la Terre 
Daytime work with average noise levels (heavy machinery and truck traffic). 

July Foundation and paving at Parc de la Terre 
Daytime work with average noise levels (vibrations during compacting of 
granular materials, heavy machinery and truck traffic). 

August Landscaped features and electrical work at Parc de la Terre 
Daytime work with average noise levels (heavy machinery and truck traffic). 

September to 
December 

Related work: road markings, safety audit and work on the footbridge 
(Hwy. 10 East ramp to Hwy. 132) 



 

Daytime work with moderate-to-medium noise levels.  

December End of work 

* Please note that the schedule is subject to change. 
 
Route of the new path 

 
 

 
For more information or comments regarding the work site described on the front page, contact 
JCCBI by telephone at 450-651-8771, or fill out the form available in the Contact Us section at 
the following address jacquescartierchamplain.ca. 
 
In anticipation of the path’s opening in December, the City of Brossard will complete the 
pavement markings to identify the shared roadway on avenue Tisserand, between Parc de la 
Terre and the Route verte access under the power lines. For more information about the 
upcoming marking, we invite you to contact Services Brossard at 450-923-6311 or at 
services@brossard.ca. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding as we carry out this work for the common good. 
Sincerely, 

https://jacquescartierchamplain.ca/
mailto:services@brossard.ca

